
 

                                                                            

February 2018 

Project update – Great Western Highway Church Street and Parkes 
Street, Parramatta 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million 
Urban Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 
improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors 

Roads and Maritime Services sought feedback from the community and stakeholders in October 2017 
on proposed intersection improvements at the Great Western Highway, Church Street and Parkes 
Street, Parramatta. 

No concerns were raised and we have decided to proceed with the proposal.   

Next steps 

Roads and Maritime will finalise the detailed design and environmental assessment for the project.  

Work on site is expected to commence early to mid-2019 and will include: 

• relocating the median island on the Great Western Highway to provide an additional right turn 
lane from the Great Western Highway onto Church Street  

• widening on the western side of Church Street to provide an additional right turn lane from 
Church Street onto Parkes Street 

• relocating utilities  

• upgrading traffic lights  

• reconstructing footpaths  

• line marking 

We will notify the community and stakeholders again before work starts and will continue to update them 
as the project progresses. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Project Manager, George Elhage, on 1800 572 004 or 
pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 
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